
Independent report: CoRWM consultation
response to BEIS and DAERA on ‘Working
With Communities: Implementing
Geological Disposal’

On 25 January 2018, departments in the UK government and Northern Ireland
launched a public consultation on Working with communities: Implementing
Geological Disposal.

This document is CoRWM’s response to the consultation.

CoRWM finalised this response at its plenary meeting in March, and developed
it through correspondence, subgroup meetings and attendance at 7 consultation
workshops held by BEIS.
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